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PERMANENT COUNCIL OF THE
OEA/Ser.G


ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
CP/CSH-967/08



11 March 2008

COMMITTEE ON HEMISPHERIC SECURITY
Original: Spanish
NOTICE
The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security (CSH), wishes to advise that, in accordance with the note from the Permanent Mission of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela of March 10, 2008 (CP/CSH-965/08), the First Meeting of High-Level National Authorities on Natural Disaster Reduction and Risk Management, scheduled for March 26 and 27, has been postponed until further notice.
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